
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/28/2011 12:17:52 PM

'jls@cpuc.ca.gov' (jls@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Sempra Mesquite Interconnection call — need to reschedule

Jason/Sean:

Sorry for the short notice, but it now appears that we will need to reschedule today's caii. Will 10:00 am 
Monday morning work instead?

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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